The Wellington Clock Tower

The Tower was originally built in
1854 on the entrance to London
Bridge as a memorial to The Duke
of Wellington. Some years later

the tower was starting to obstruct
the increasing traffic to London
Bridge and George Burt brought it
back to Swanage by boat and
rebuilt it here on this site in 1860.

Many artefacts from London can
be found around Swanage. Many.
were used as ballast on boats
making their journey from
delivering locally quarried
Purbeck stone to the city of
London.

The Wellington Clock Tower now
sits on private land and
unfortunately is not accessible to
the public.







